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Dear Business Owner: 

 

The Town of Ridgeland and Waste Management are excited to partner together to provide Ridgeland 

business owners commercial trash services.  Waste Management will begin servicing your commercial trash 

effective December 1, 2017 and to ensure a seamless transition, Waste Management needs ALL 

business owners who have waste services to complete and return the enclosed “Waste Collection and 

Disposal Agreement”  in the enclosed self-addressed stamped envelope before that December 1st start date.  

Effective December 1, 2017, Waste Management is the exclusive contractor for all waste and recycling 

services.  You should contact Waste Pro at (843) 645-4100 to have your current container(s) removed and 

to discuss any billing matters.   

 

Waste Management can install a lock bar on your container if requested, and the charge for this service is 

$15.00 per month per container.  Please let Waste Management know if you would like a lock bar. 

 

Once you have provided Waste Management with your contact information, they will be in touch with you 

to let you know what day(s) of the week you will be provided service. 

 

There are several ways to contact Waste Management if you need additional information.  You can: 

 

 
 

 Call us toll free at 888.964.9730 

 

 Email us at southatlantic-cs@wm.com 

 

  On line chat at www.wm.com 

 

 

 

Thank you! 

Town of Ridgeland & Waste Management 
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